
University of Houston, College of Optometry Student is AOSA’s WCO
National Liaison

Rachel Reed, UHCO OPT II, is the American Optometric Students Association’s National Liaison to the
World Congress of Optometry (WCO).

She has been selected to attend the 2nd World Congress of Optometry in Hyderabad, India from
September 11-13, 2017.

This is an impressive honor to be selected to attend the WCO.  For more information on the Congress,
visit www.worldcongressofoptometry.org.
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